Rich Valley School
R.R#1 Gunn, Alberta
TOE-1A0

Tel 967-5754 Fax: 967-4484

Newsletter for April 30, 2024
REMINDERS

May 1 - School Council Meeting @ 7 pm
May 2 - 6r. 7 CTF & Spirit Wear Day
May 3 - 6r. 7 CTF (Parent Showcase)
| May 7 - Tropical Dress Up Day
May 8 - Hats on for Mental Health Day
May 9 - Hotdog Day & Spirit Wear Day
May 15 - Hot Lunch - Taco in a Bag
May 16 - PD DAY - NO SCHOOL
May 17 - NO SCHOOL - Day in lieu of PTT's
May 20 - VICTORIA DAY - NO SCHOOL
May 22 - Glee & 6r. 1 perform at Chateau Lac Ste Anne
May 23 - Popcorn Day & Assemby @ 2:05
- Decade Dress up Day (eg. 50's,60's,70's,80's)
May 24 - School wide field trip to Telus World of Science
May 28 - Hotdog day & Hula Hoop Circus Performance @ 10:30
May 29 - 6r. 6 - Camp Warwa
[ May 30 - 6r. 6 - Camp Warwa & Spirit Wear Day

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Wow, when someone says, “Oh, how time flies” they are not wrong! We have less than nine

weeks remaining in this school year and the last part of the year always seems to be the busiest!
Let's hope the warm weather stays so we can enjoy consistent spring-like conditions.

Swimming was another huge success this year! | am always amazed how the students improve
during the five days of instruction. A big thank you to the Rich Valley School Enhancement Society
for covering transportation costs, making this an affordable experience for the students!

We were delighted to have author and illustrator Joan Marie Galat speak to our students on
Tuesday, April 23rd. It was a fantastic way to kick off our Read-a-thon, which runs from May 1st to
May 31st. Happy reading everyone!

Our badminton team represented our school very well during the badminton tournament held at
Onoway Elementary on Friday. Most of the doubles and singles players made it to the semi-finals.
Jaxtin and Kennedy just came up short, after a hard-fought battle during the mixed-doubles final!
Way to go Rhinos!

This month, there are several exciting events to look forward to, including the grade 7s' final round of
CTF at Onoway Elementary School, Hats on for Mental Health, performances by Grade 1 and Glee
at the Chateau in Onoway, a school-wide field trip to the Telus World of Science, the Hula Hoop
Circus, and the grade 6s' outdoor education experience at Camp Warwa. Thanks to everyone who
attended this month's assembly—it was a fun-filled afternoon!

Have a great weekend!!!
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